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January 3, 2017 INDUSTRIES

Mr. Michael A. Cunningham
Environmental Protection Specialist
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

Re:  M-2016-054 — Irwin/Thomas Mine
Decision Date Extension Request

Dear Michael:

The current decision date in the above-referenced matter is January 9, 2017. As discussed,
Aggregate’s consultant, Bill Schenderlein, is working on responses to the Division’s Preliminary
Adequacy Review of December 2, 2016 but due to personal issues will not be able to complete
and submit responses by the current decision date. While we expect to file responses soon, we
are requesting an extension of the decision date to February 9, 2017 to assure sufficient time to
submit responses and provide an opportunity for the Division review of those responses.

Thank you for your consideration.

Very truly yours,

Connie N. Davis
Land Manager

cc: Bill Schenderlein
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